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Wednesday 7th September 2022 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

RE: Meet the Teacher Sessions 

  

We hope you have all had an enjoyable and relaxing summer. It has been lovely to see all the nursery 

children in school this week, they have settled so well and are keen to start their learning.  

  

We will be holding informal ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions on Tuesday 20th September from 12pm to give 

you an opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher in their classroom and also to receive important 

information regarding class routines and timetables, as well as other curriculum information to enable 

you to support your child’s learning.  

  

As a school, we know that the value of parental encouragement and support for learning cannot be 

underestimated and we hope to see you on this date.  

  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your on-going support. 

  

Yours faithfully,  

  

Nancy Cook       

Associate Headteacher     

 


